T H E   V A L E   O F   G L A M O R G A N   C O U N C I L
Dock Office, Barry Docks, Barry. CF63 4RT

Telephone number: (01446) 704742

My Ref.
When telephoning please ask for:

2014/01342/TCA
Mrs. M. Krzemieniewski

	Agent:

Maurice Lawrence,

Property Presentation and Maintainance Limited

	Applicant:

Castlecare Homes in South Wales,

Wentworth,

Bradford Place,

Penarth,

Vale of Glamorgan.

CF64 1SF


24 December 2014


Dear Sir/Madam,

Notification of Intention to Carry Out Work to Trees in a Conservation Area

Location : Wentworth, Bradford Place, Penarth

Proposal : Removal of one Cypress, two Sycamores and a Whitebeam

With reference to your letter registered on 13 November 2014 I can advise you that the Council does not intend to make a tree preservation order for the proposal to undertake Removal of one Cypress, two Sycamores and a Whitebeam and there are therefore no objections to your intentions as detailed in your letter.

NOTE:

1.
The felling proposed in this application must be carried out within 2 years of the date of this notice.  Once this period has elapsed a re-notification is necessary.

2.
Wentworth House is in the Penarth Conservation Area and as such trees are important to the setting of such property.  I should be grateful therefore, if you would consider replacing the four trees with appropriate species in order to continue the benefits which trees make to the setting and amenities of the area in general.  Please contact the Planning Department on 01446 704742 for advice on tree species and suppliers, if necessary.

If you have any queries in future regarding trees please do not hesitate to contact my Department.

Yours faithfully,
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Director of Development Services
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